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Washington, DC, December 23, 2010 - Investment Company Institute president and CEO Paul Schott

Stevens made the following statement upon the enactment of H.R. 4337, a bill that updates and

simplifies a number of mutual fund tax rules:

“We applaud President Obama for signing into law this important bill that will make funds more

efficient and reduce the need for investors to file amended tax returns related to their investments.

The Regulated Investment Company Modernization Act streamlines and updates technical tax rules,

allowing fund companies to focus on innovating and serving shareholders. ICI has long supported

Congress’s efforts to clarify and streamline mutual fund tax rules, and we are pleased that Congress

acted expeditiously and in a bipartisan manner to modernize these laws.”
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